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  BY E-MAIL  

 
September 8, 2011 
 
 
Mr. Bob Bunclark 
Corporate Purchasing Manager 
Goldcorp Canada Ltd. 
130 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 3201 
Toronto  ON   M5H 3P5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bunclark:  
 
 
Re: Goldcorp Canada Ltd. 

Application for an Electricity Wholesaler Licence – Notice of Application 
and Written Hearing  
Board File Number EB-2011-0278 

 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on August 23, 2011 of your letter requesting that the 
Board dispense of the requirement for a hearing on your electricity wholesaler licence 
application under Section 21(4)(b) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998.   
 
It is the Board’s practice to hold a hearing when considering an application for a new 
licence or the renewal of a licence, and the Board dispenses with a hearing on such 
applications only in exceptional circumstances.  The Board has considered your request 
and finds that the record of the application at present is not sufficient to allow the Board 
to make a finding under section 21(4)(b).  Therefore, the Board will proceed with holding 
a written hearing on your application for an electricity wholesaler licence. The Letter of 
Direction and Notice of Application and Written Hearing for your electricity wholesaler 
licence application are enclosed. 
 
Regarding your concern over the disclosure of sensitive information during the course of 
the licence application process, the Board’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings 
may be referred to by applicants seeking to have certain information held in confidence. 
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Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
416- 440-8138 or Irina.Kuznetsova@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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